
 

 

 

   

Barlby Bridge 
Community 
Primary School 

 Thomas Street 
Selby 

Y08 5AA  
01757 703650 

admin@barlbybridge.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Claire Hughes 
Deputy and Co-Headteacher: Mr Gavin Dyer 

Wednesday 4th May 2022 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Acting Deputy Headteacher (0.8) and Acting Co-Headteacher (0.2) 
at Barlby Bridge Community Primary School. We are looking to appoint a Deputy Headteacher, with 
additional Co-Headship responsibilities one day per week, to begin in September 2022. The advertisement; 
job description; and person specification, provide details the role. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to tell you a little more about our school. Barlby Bridge is a 3-11 school 
with 181 children currently on roll located in the market town of Selby. Serving a wide catchment, our 
school and wider community is a critical part of our work. As a true community school, we view everyone 
associated with Barlby Bridge as part of our school family and we committed to ensuring our ‘We Care’ 
values statement permeates through all aspects of school life. 
 
Interested candidates should demonstrate commitment towards developing this whole school ethos and 
an ability to communicate and engage effectively with all members of the school community. 
 
We are proud of our strengths: 

 A positive and strongly inclusive ethos. 

 Happy, thriving and well-behaved children. 

 Supportive parents and governors. 

 Enthusiastic, positive and committed staff team. 
 

Please clearly mark the application form Acting Deputy Headteacher / Acting Co-Headteacher Post and 
e-mail it to admin@barlbybridge.n-yorks.sch.uk  I hope that you will come to see our school to find out for 
yourself what a great opportunity this post offers. You are very welcome to ring me to discuss the post on 
01757 703650. The closing date is Wednesday 18th May and interviews will take place week commencing 
Monday 23rd May. 
 
I very much look forward to receiving your application and meeting you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Claire Hughes 
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